
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Administration supported by   Corporate Member, 1090 Wien 

 

It’s strictly first come, first served so please register latest by  
25 September 2020 

via the Registration Link on the accompanying email!  
 

Please register for our events only if you have the definite intention 
to attend.  We expect and request that you reliably cancel on 

events@oebrg.at if you are unable to attend even at short notice. 
 

Set to the backdrop of September 16th, 1963. The day 
after the bombing of the 16th Street Baptist Church in 
Birmingham, Alabama. Nina Simone: Four Women 
follows the iconic sensation as she shifts her career 
from artist to artist-activist, as she believed, an artist's 
responsibility is to reflect the times. 
 
Listen to their story, with a phenomenal cast singing 
some of Nina Simone's most popular Civil Rights 
anthems such as Mississippi Goddam, Go Limp, 
and Young, Gifted and Black to look at an artist and 
the women around her as their journey leads them 
down a path of discovery and healing. 

 

“It’s a show with bloody knuckles … slow burn, 
dramatic knockouts.”  
Washington Post 
 
“A remarkable show in many ways — it is totally 
different from any revue you ever saw.”  
Chicago Tribune 

 

 
The Board of the Austro-British Society is delighted 

once more to invite all Members of the ABS 
 

to an emotional, powerful musical  
on 

Friday, 2 October 2020, 20:00 h  
at 

Theater Drachengasse,  
Fleischmarkt 22,  

1010 Wien. 

 

 

WE REGRET TO ADVICE YOU THAT DUE 
TO COVID-19 THE FOLLOWING 
RESTRICTIONS WILL APPLY: 

 
1. Only 42 members allowed into the 

Theatre. 
 
2. A mask must be worn at all times, 

the minute you enter the theatre and 
it must be worn throughout the 
show. 

 
3. As soon as the show is finished all 

members must leave the building 
immediately. 

 
THAT MEANS THAT THERE WILL BE NO 
MEET AND GREET WITH THE ACTORS. 

THAT MEANS ALSO THAT REGRETTABLY 
THERE WILL BE NO CATERING! 

 


